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MEMORANDUM
SUBJECT:
Federal Register Notice of Tentative Approval for the State of Tennessee’s (State) Public Water System Supervision Program

FROM:
J. I. Palmer, Jr.



Regional Administrator

TO:

Vickie Reed, Federal Register Liaison



Regulatory Development Branch, Headquarters


Attached are the Federal Register Typesetting Request form and four copies of the Notice of Tentative Approval regarding the State’s revision to the Public Water System Supervision Program.  Additionally, this Federal Register has been entered into the Federal Docket Management System for the Government Printing Office in preparing this document for publication.


The billing code 6560-50-P is cited on the attached Federal Register Typesetting Request (EPA Form 2350-15) to ensure the typesetting discount.


If you have any questions regarding this request or need further information, please contact Mrs. Amy Newbold at (404) 562-9482.
Attachments
1.
Federal Register Notice of Tentative Approval

2.
Typesetting request form

